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FIaSh NEWS: The CSC supercomputer HELIOS achieved 28t rank in the latest edition of
the TOP500 list of the world’s most powerful supercomputers, which has been published in 14t
Nov. 2011. HELIOS gained 3" rank among the supercomputers

Call for Proposals for the use of the CSC

The IFERC-CSC supercomputer (Helios) will be installed in IFERC site at Rokkasho, Japan before 1t
January 2012. After the lighthouse projects and test runs until 315t March 2012, the normal
operation of Helios will start from 1%t April 2012 to 31t December 2016.

Now “Call for proposals for the use of the IFERC-CSC” is appearing in this web site, which invites
to propose projects to be run on Helios. Projects shall be relevant to fusion development (ITER &
BA) in the field of magnetic confinement. Proposals will be selected according to a peer review
process defined by the Standing Committee.

The proposals should be arrive at the IFERC-CSC (csc-application@iferc.org), by 15t December
2011. Please visit to our web site http://www.iferc.org for details.

The members of support team for IFERC —CSC (Helios) have arrived at Rokkasho on 3" October.
They work for user support and programming support.




